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Dear Committee Members, 

 

The voters in Oregon want real campaign finance reform. This bill does not come 

close to making our elections transparent nor does it really limit donations so that 

small donors have value. It leaves elections open for purchase by the highest bidder. 

I am disappointed that the writers couldn't write a bill that measures up to the 

standards of campaign finance reform set by Initiative Petition 9. 

 

Please do not let the voters down by passing HB4024. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Conway 


